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Tuesday 12th November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Middlewich Christmas Lights Switch-On – Choir Event
I am writing to inform you about an opportunity for your child to sing at the Middlewich Christmas Lights Switch-On event on Saturday 23rd November 2024 at 1:00pm. 
We are working in collaboration with other local schools to put together a joint choir and we will be singing four well-known Christmas songs; Have Yourself A Merry Little Christmas, The 12 Days of Christmas, Silent Night and Merry Christmas Everyone. The children have been practicing these songs in their music lessons and assemblies.
All children in key stage 2 are invited to take part in this event. Please complete the form below if your child would like to attend by Thursday 14th November.

On the day, children will need to be in school uniform with the addition on something festive (e.g. hat, tinsel, headband). Please meet Mrs. Reynolds and I at the bullring at 12:50pm. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPqsxvUa7oJFKjT0XVhfKb3NUOU4zTVhSRzQyNFpYUkY3RzgxRE5IOERZSS4u
Yours sincerely,

Miss Pointon
Music Teacher
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